
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Newsletter   

 
Friday 26th March 2021 

 
Our Christian Value this week is Forgiveness.  

Can you think of a time when you have you been forgiven? 
How does it feel when you forgive someone else? 

 

Hello Year 2 – Archie, Millie, Mia, Mylow, Myles, Esme, Dorka, 

Darcie, Charlie, Jensen, Joshua, Tom, Micah, Ella, Eva-Mae, Rocco, 
Jayden, Georgia, Sam and Logan, 
We have come to the end of another busy week. Filming our Easter 
school video and recording the children’s wonderful singing along with 
all our class work. 

Courageous Advocate 
Our advocate this week is Matt Redman. What is the story behind his 

song ‘10,000 Reasons’? 
 
Learning This Week 
This week in class we have been continuing with our story Wind in the 
Willows and focused on the /zh/ sound for our spellings and the suffixes 
_er and _est in our grammar work. In our maths work we have been 
looking at pattern, position and direction. We have also been sharing 
experiences of Easter celebrations in our RE work. 
 
Homework 
Spellings – Week 5. Tested on Monday 29th March.  
English – Mini beasts Comprehension 
Maths – Direction and movement. 
Extra Mile Challenge – Go on a BUG hunt! How many different creatures 
and mini beasts can you find in the garden? Why not record your findings 
in a tally chart or as a pictogram in your homework book? 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
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     Happy, Kind      & A Good Friend ! 
 
Reminder/Diary dates 
School closes for Easter on Wednesday 31st March @ 2.00pm. 
School reopens on Tuesday 13th April. 

 
 

Congratulations & Celebrations 
 

Christian Value of Courage – Millie 
Curriculum Award - Micah 

Star Reader – Myles 
Star Writer - Mia 

 
Wishing you and your family a peaceful and joyful Easter break. 

We hope you enjoy our school Easter celebration video as much as we 
enjoyed making it. 

Mrs Ramsay and Miss Gunson xx 

                      

 

  

Easter – ‘Decorate an Egg’ Competition  
Next Tuesday we will be holding our egg decorating competition 

in school. Your child is asked to decorate a hard boiled or blown 

egg and bring this in. The final design/display box should be no 

bigger than an A4 sheet of paper due to limited space for display. 

There will be one prize for each Year group chosen by the 

teachers (and a small treat from me for all Year 2 children who 

bring in an entry). Have fun getting creative! 


